
TO THE HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES 
 

We, the undersigned, respectfully request that the House of Representatives 
acknowledge that, in accordance with long-standing rights, any act of publicly 
opposing any government policy does not give actual or implied consent for any 
minister or public servant to release private, confidential, or personal information 
about the person making the complaint, and further request that the House of 
Representatives acknowledge and assert that the abuse of personal information held 
by the government is an affront to the rights of all New Zealanders to freely 
participate in democratic political debate and to trust their personal information will 
be protected. 
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Please free post this to:  

Clare Curran MP 

Parliament Office 
Private Bag 18888 
Parliament Buildings 
Wellington 6160 
 

by Friday 14 August 2009. 


